
 

 

            

     

 

 

           

           

            

             

         

 

            

           

           

          

         

  

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

   

    

  

Interim Statement on Aircraft Accident on CPA 780 on 13 April 2010 

(Airbus A330-342 Registration Mark B-HLL) 

In accordance with the Hong Kong Civil Aviation (Investigation of Accidents) 

Regulations, an inspector’s investigation is in progress to determine the circumstances 

and causes relating to the accident involving an Airbus A330-342 aircraft (registration 

mark B-HLL) operated by Cathay Pacific Airways that made an emergency landing at 

the Hong Kong International Airport on 13 April 2010. 

Since the occurrence of the accident, the Hong Kong Civil Aviation 

Department has issued three Accident Bulletins and three safety recommendations via 

Accident Bulletins 1/2010, 3/2010 and 1/2011. The relevant parties have 

acknowledged receipt of the corresponding safety recommendations. All the Bulletins 

and the safety recommendations are published in the website 

http://www.cad.gov.hk/english/reports.html. 
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